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Reading allows us to be transported from our 
own world to another. Between the  
pages of a book, we can become immersed in 
the lives of fictional characters and learn 
about a culture entirely different from our 
own.  

We can also learn new words and phrases,  
experience a range of emotions, and acquire 
skills and knowledge.  

Please make time to read with your child at 
least 3 times per week- it is so important and 
will really help your child.   

When reading with your 
child simply make a quick 
note in their reading  
record too- we love to  
celebrate our children who 
read lots at home!  

Following the devastating news regarding Mrs Fellows' beautiful daughter, she 
has been inundated with heartfelt messages sending condolences and thoughts 

from parents, some who also wish to pass on cards or flowers.  

Mrs Fellows and her family want to send their appreciation for all messages 
received at this truly difficult time, but as we are sure you can all  

understand, she would also like to remain professional whilst communicating 
with parents and families of our pupils.  

Any parents that would like to write messages to pass on their condolences 
can do so by writing in a memory book which will be available at the front  
office from Monday 9 September. Children and staff will also be given the   

opportunity to write messages in this too!  

Those that have asked about sending cards or flowers are welcome to leave 
these tokens of sympathy and care in the front office and we will ensure Mrs 

Fellows and her family receive them.  

We continue to send all our love and strength to Mrs Fellows and her family.  

Lost property will be available on the 
playground outside the Year 2 classrooms 
every Friday afternoon - anything that isnõt 
collected will be thrown away as we do not 
have the facilities to keep so much. 

It is essential that you label everything that 
your child wears and brings to school - 3 
days into the new term and we have multiple 
lost lunchboxes, water bottles, fleeces and 
more uniform - all without names on. 

PLEASE label your child's belongings so we 
can return them back to them easily.  
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Early Collections 
FX Ç­ÄӃT Ӄ ¦X º­ ³Xª «T É­Ä º|Jº É­Ä ´|­ÄӃT 68A MX N­ӃӃXN «z É­Ä³ N| ӃT XJ³ӃÉ Z³­ª º|X

´N|­­Ӄ ­iNX Ä«ӃX´´  « XÈNX° ­«JӃ N ³NÄª´ºJ«NX´Ÿ 

&Ä³ «z º|X ӃJ´º ´N|­­Ӄ ÉXJ³ŵ ÇX |JT Ӄ­º´ ­Z °J³X«º´ƄNJ³X³´ N­ª «z º­ N­ӃӃXNº º|X ³ N| ӃT³X«
XJ³ӃÉ ƎMXºÇXX« Ǐ°ª J«T ǐŷǎǒ°ªƏ Z³­ª º|X ´N|­­Ӄ ­iNXŸ F| Ӄ´º ÇX T­ J°°³XN JºX º|Jº É­Ä

ªJÉ |JÆX J z­­T ³XJ´­« º­ T­ º| ´ŵ  º °Äº´ J |ÄzX ´º³J « ­« ­Ä³ ´ºJ]Ÿ 

FX Ä«TX³´ºJ«T º|Jº ´­ªX °J³X«º´ |JÆX °³X-Jz³XXT JӃºX³«J ÆX N­ӃӃXN ­« J³³J«zXªX«º´ TÄX
º­ XÈNX° ­«JӃ N ³NÄª´ºJ«NX´ Ç| N| ÇX Ç ´| º­ N­« «ÄX º­ ´Ä°°­³ºŸ 

 ´ É­Ä ¦«­Çŵ ÇX J³X J ӃJ³zX ´N|­­Ӄ J«T  º ºJ¦X´ ªX º­ MX ÇJӃ¦ «z N| ӃT³X« º­ J«T Z³­ª º|X
­iNX J«T º| ´  ´ ¤Ä´º «­º ªJ«JzXJMӃX TÄX º­ «­º MX «z JMӃX º­ ӃXJÆX º|X ´N|­­Ӄ ³XNX° ­«

Ä«ªJ««XTŸ 

;ӃXJ´X MX JÇJ³X º|X³XZ­³Xŵ º|Jº ÇX ªJÉ «­º MX JMӃX º­ N­ӃӃXNº É­Ä³ N| ӃT  ªªXT JºXӃÉ Z­³ º| ´
J«T É­Ä ªJÉ |JÆX º­ ÇJ º J Ç| ӃX Ä« Ӄ ÇX J³X JMӃX º­ ZXºN| É­Ä³ N| ӃTŸ 

;ӃXJ´X ³XªXªMX³ º|Jº JӃӃ °J³X«º´ƄNJ³X³´ ªÄ´º °³­Æ TX «­ NX  « JTÆJ«NX J«T Ç º| J ³XӃXÆJ«º
³XJ´­«  Z É­Ä J³X N­ӃӃXN «z É­Ä³ N| ӃT XJ³ӃÉ Z³­ª ´N|­­ӃŸ ;ӃXJ´X «­ºX É­Ä Ç ӃӃ MX J´¦XT º­

°³­Æ TX °³­­Z ­Z J°°­ «ºªX«º´Ÿ 

FX J°­Ӄ­z ´X Z­³ º| ´ MÄº . Jª ´Ä³X É­Ä NJ«  ªJz «X º|Jº  º NJ« MXN­ªX ÆX³É Ä«ªJ«JzXJMӃX
ÆX³É ²Ä N¦ӃÉŸ 

;ӃXJ´X T­«ƛº |X´ ºJºX º­ N­ªX J«T ´°XJ¦ Ç º| Ä´ JM­Äº º| ´  Z É­Ä |JÆX J«É ²ÄX´ ­«´ ­Z N­«ƈ
NX³«´Ÿ 

A|J«¦´ Z­³ É­Ä³ N­« «ÄXT ´Ä°°­³º 

 

 

 

 
Please see below the planned PE days for each year group. Children are to come to school in their PE 
kits on their PE days. 

Butterflies - Tuesday (Rainbows) & Thursday (Raindrops) 

Reception - Tuesday 

Year 1 - Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 2 - Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 3 - Monday & Thursday 

Year 4 - Monday & Wednesday 

Year 5 - Tuesday & Friday 

Year 6 - Thursday & Friday 

* Swimming will start on Friday 13th September for class 4W. This class will be swimming each  
Friday for 6 weeks, then they will swap with class 4HD. Swimming caps are compulsory and these 
can purchased via Parent Pay for Ã1. Please complete the form sent home if your child would like to 
wear goggles.  
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New staff welcome! 

 

 

 
You may have noticed a few new faces around schoolñplease say hello and give them a big 

Brook welcome!  

Mrs Winter has joined us as our new  
Teaching Assistant in Year 2. 

Mrs Ruston has joined us as 
our new Teaching Assistant in 

Year 1. 

Mrs Elwell has joined us in Butterflies. 

Miss Williams has joined us in the Key 
stage 1 Hub. 


